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Welcome to WSPU General Assembly, 

 
The Parliamentary Scout Union of Sweden and The Guides and Scouts of Sweden are proud to 
welcome you to the 8th General Assembly of the World Scout Parliamentary Union in Stockholm, 
Sweden. The General Assembly will be held 31st of August – 2nd of September 2016 in the Swedish 
Parliament.  
We would kindly like to ask you to save these dates in your calendars. A formal invitation and more 
information will follow in the beginning of 2016. 
 
Yours in scouting, 
 
Ewa Thalén Finné                                  
Vice president of WSPU and Chairman of the Parliamentary Scout Union in Sweden 
Katarina Hedberg 
Secretary General for the Guides and Scouts of Sweden  
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